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REGION |
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December 12, 2024

Divisign Memorandum
No. b, 2024

Submission of School Coordinators for the Different OK sa DepEd Flagship

To:

Programs

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors

School Heads of Public Elementary & Secondary Schools
All others concerned

1. In reference with DepEd Order No. 002, s. 2024 or the Immediate
Removal of Administrative Tasks of Public School Teachers and Division
Memorandum No. 074, s. 2024 or the Clarification on the Implementation
of DepEd Order No. 002, s. 2024, the schools are requested to submit names
of school coordinators for the different OK sa DepEd flagship Programs.

2. The objective of having a division database for OK sa DepEd school program
coordinators is to ensure the efficient management, monitoring and
implementation of health-related programs/initiatives in this division.

3. School Heads are requested to accomplish this online form:
https:/ /forms.office.com/r/QS{tz8CU6Gg on or before December 16, 2024,

4. For inquiries contact Dr. Arlyn D. Batulan, Medical Officer III at
09771031648 or Ms. Laurie Angela M. Agati, Nurse IT at 09165138277,

5. For information, compliance and immediate dissemination of this
memorandum is desired.
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* Address: Mena Crisologo St. corner Rivero St., Brgy. IX, Vigan City, llocos Sur
Telephone No: (077) 722-20-23 / (077) 632-05-33
Email Address: vigan.city@deped.gov.ph
Website: www.depedvigancity.com

BAGONG PILIPINAS

Your Feedback is important to us. Visit this link bit.ly/SDOViganCityCSM
Lama/05/27/2024




